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First name: Jerome

Last name: Fueslein

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: From: jfueslein@gmail.com [mailto:jfueslein@gmail.com] 

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 11:29 PM

To: Ashmead, Phyllis -FS

Subject: OSV use in roadless areas

 

As a former snowmobiler for several years, I have seen the harm that can be done in wilderness areas.  It is

nearly impossible to know where the boundaries are.  They are incompatible with quiet recreation, such as skiing.

Do they need to have access to all areas, to the detriment of others?  And, what about the negative affect on the

wildlife?  Please restrict motorized vehicles to non-wilderness areas.

 

Thank you,

 

Jerome Fueslein

 


